
The Margaretta Township Trustees met in regular session on December 7, 2017 at 7 p.m.                                                  

Present were Mr. Pooch, Mr. Bias and Mr. Riesterer.                                                                                                          

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to approve the minutes from the November 16, 2017 meeting 

as presented by Fiscal Officer, Mary Ann Lindsley.  Vote: all ayes.                                                                                           

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to approve and sign warrants 16577-16618 and efts that were 

presented for payment by the Fiscal Officer.  Vote:  all ayes.                                                                                                                      

Mr. Pooch moved seconded by Mr. Bias to approve the financial reports that were presented by the 

Fiscal Officer.  Vote:  all ayes. 

Chief Johnson gave his Fire Department report.                                                                                                                          

Our current contract with Bay View expires December 31, 2017.  We have been in contact with them on 

possibly doing another contract.  We gave them the options we suggest in order to continue with a 

contract with them.  The Trustees and Chief Johnson went over a letter from Bay View with their 

proposal.    After discussing what we feel is good for us and what they want it was decided that Chief 

Johnson will contact our Prosecutor to go over options we plan to offer and see what they suggest.      

Chief went over repairs on 121.                                                                                                                                              

Brian Martin has passed his probation. 

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to take Brian Martin off probation and move him to a Class A 

Firefighter/Paramedic effective December 9, 2017.  Vote:  all ayes. 

Zoning Report:  Ms. Sheila McClain plans to tear the building down at 223 Clyde Ave.                                           

There will be a regular zoning meeting on December 11, 2017 and an appeals hearing on December 18, 

2017 at 7:30 p.m. 

Mr. Riesterer said that it looks like we will not be getting an Issue II Project for next year. 

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to hold our 2018 organizational meeting on December 22, 2017 

at 1:30 p.m.  Vote:  all ayes. 

We will have our employee luncheon on December 22, 2017 at noon. 

Mr. Bias mentioned that we are still having vandalism at the parks.   There were three people charged 

for some of the vandalism.  

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to adjourn.  Vote:  all ayes                                                                                       

The meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m. 

 

        


